
 

 

September 2025 

Our Learning for the next few months 
 

 

All About Me, Autumn, Halloween and Bonfire Night 

Coming up over the next few months we have some exciting topics to 
look forward to. We are starting off with ‘All About Me’ as we 
welcome in our new friends to pre-school. After this we will be 
heading into Autumn so we will learn about what happens during this 
season. And of course we have the excitement of Halloween to look 
forward to including all the fun aspects but also the safety aspects 
too! 
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Reminders 

Dates for your diary  
 
Open Monday 1st September 2025 

Half Term Monday 20th – Friday 
24th October 2025 

Close Friday 19th December 2025 

Open Monday 5th January 2026 

Half Term Monday 16th February – 
Friday 20th February 2026 

Closes Friday 27th March 2026 

Contact us 
 
Tel:  
07740336332 
 
Email: 
butterflypreschool@outlook.com 
 
 
 

Don’t forget! 
We are still running breakfast 
club starting from 7:30am. We 

provide breakfast and a 
choice of milk or water for 

each child  
 

Please ask Danielle or 
Michelle for more information 
or if you would like to join us 

 

Welcome Back Butterflies! 
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More information 
 

New Garden! 

Our garden is fully complete and ready for the new 
school year! We have our grass area for football, 
running, games and more. We have our patio for 
bikes, scooters and games. And we have our mud 
area for lots of learning (and getting messy). 

If you would like to have a look then please do ask 
Michelle or Danielle for a nosey before or after Pre-
School hours. We will have photos going up on 
socials though for everyone to see! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 
Brand New: Library Time! 
We are starting something new as we head into our 
new term. Every week your child will be given the 
option to choose a book from our lending library 
and take it home. This can be brought back to us 
after you are finished, and they can tell us all about 
it. During library time, the children will be 
encouraged to talk about their favourite 
books/characters with their friends. So, if your child 
appears with a new book in their bag, this is why! 

 

 

Please note that we are a nut free setting, and a lot 
of kinder chocolate does have nuts in therefore 
they are not permitted at lunchtimes. Also, the door 
will open at 11.30am for lunchtime children to be 
collected or dropped off so there is no need to ring 
the bell at this time and our door is opened from 
3.15pm for end of day pick-up. Please don’t ring 
the bell after 3pm as this is our busy time getting 
them ready for home. 

Reminder: Please can you make sure that all your 
child’s belongings have their name written 
somewhere on them before bringing them into pre-
school. Also, as the winter weather comes, please 
can you make sure you bring some outdoor shoes 
for the children so they can join in without our 
outdoor play. Also hats, coats and gloves as it gets 
cold outside. 

If you send grapes, tomatoes and cocktail 
sausages in for lunch, please can you make sure 
these are cut at home as they can be a choking 
hazard for the children 

If you need to make any changes to your current 
booking, please make sure you allow at least a 
month’s notice if you can as we cannot always 
guarantee we have a space at short notice. 

If your child is going to be absent, can you please 
let us know. This can be anything from holidays, 
days at home and illnesses. Thank you! 

https://butterfly-preschool.co.uk 

https://butterfly-preschool.co.uk/
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